
 
 

 

Friday 22nd November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Winter UV Neon Disco Day is here!! 

 

Final ticket collection will be on the playground after school today once the gates have opened for 

Celebration of Work and we also have the facility for you to purchase tickets with card or cash.  No 

tickets will be available for purchase on the door at the disco sessions this evening. 

 

 

Disco Top Tips and Reminders 

 

Entry Process: 

★ We will open the gates for entry ten minutes prior to the session start times (16:50 and 18:20). 

★ Entry will be split into two queues in the playground to prevent congestion at the doors. This 

will be grouped by school years, so please look out for the signage and volunteers. 

★ To speed up entry, please have your completed ticket form ready, we cannot allow entry 

without this for safeguarding reasons. 

 

Tuck Shop and Merchandise: 

★ Please see herewith a copy of the price list of all items that will be on sale during both 

sessions. 

★ We have tried to offer cost-effective, fair choices within the green ethos of the school, pupils 

and PTA. 

★ Teaching staff at the school have praised the opportunity for the children to be independent 

with their money and make their own choices on what they purchase. 

★ By circulating the price list in advance, we hope it gives parents/carers the chance to share 

and discuss with their children what is available. 

 

Inclusivity: 

★ There is always a designated quiet area for children to utilise whenever they need to during 

both sessions. 

★ We also welcome and recommend the use of ear defenders for those children who can find 

the noise difficult. Please ensure these are clearly labelled. 

 

Strobe Lighting: 

Our DJ has advised that he uses lights that offer a ‘strobe effect’, which may be a trigger for epilepsy. 

If this affects your child, please contact the PTA to discuss this. 

 



Lost Property and Mobile Phones: 

★ We often have a collection of lost property by the end of each session so recommend all 

accessories such as coats, jackets, cardigans, bags, and purses/wallets are clearly labelled 

with your child's name. 

★ A polite reminder that children are NOT permitted to bring mobile phones. 

 

Exit and Collection: 

★ We work to exit children from each session as quickly and efficiently as we possibly can, and 

we appreciate your patience with this.  

★ Please look out for signage and staff on the playground to help streamline this process. 

★ All children need to be collected by an adult, up to and including Year 6. 

 

Parking: 

★ A polite reminder to all parents and carers to please park responsibly when picking up and 

dropping off. 

★ Parking on grass verges and areas such as zig-zag lines is strictly prohibited. The school 

received complaints from local residents following previous discos. 

★ Plenty of parking is available in the leisure centre car parks. 

 

 

Apologies for the volume of information but hopefully, this makes things clearer and more transparent 

for everyone. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

St Peter’s PTA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


